
From the Principal 
 

Term 4 Week 7, 21 November 2022 

Dear parents and Carers, 

Thank you 

A huge thank you to Mrs Markovski for her leadership of the school while I 

was on leave. 

North Site Playground Works 

The playground works are halfway into the completed project. A wet 

weather day impacted the timeframe, but we are now back on track. There 

has been huge preparation for water that the school gets from rain and 

neighbouring properties, which runs downhill into this newly developed 

area, ensuring stormwater drains are created. The sandstone blocks match 

the south site FLATs area and are great seating for our students. Next week 

we will see the synthetic turf being laid and the area taking on a beautiful 

and practical play area for our students. 

Year 6 Activities- Surf Awareness Course   

It was a warm day but freezing in the water, and our Year 6 still had a great 

day. This was an excellent opportunity for our students to refresh their 

skills in water safety. 

Year 5 Selective Test applications for 2024 Year 7. 

This has now closed 

Semester 2 Reports 

These will be handed out on Friday, 2 December 2022. We will also email these 

out to the parent SENTRAL APP. Please ensure you have downloaded the APP. 

PSSA season 3: FINALs as competition ends 

 A huge thank you to all coaches for this Season's competition and the time 

the teachers coached our students. 

Regards, 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal. 


